
Here is my July report:  

 

This June I had the honor of attending the Lions International Convention in Melbourne with my spouse and 

daughter. I attended many seminars that were very educational and was very honored to be a representative of 

MD-2 and district 2x-1. I was able to meet with several Lions all over the world and share our passions for 

service.  

On July 10th I attended the 1st Executive Committee meeting where we discussed several ideas on how to 

achieve the district's goals. On July 13th, I had the privilege of attending the Plano Collin Nepalese Lions Club's 

installation.  

Similarly, I have been working with the region and zone chairs with any assistance they need to help encourage 

more participation from clubs throughout the district.  

 

Yours in Lionism,  

 

1st VDG Kedar Timalsina  

Past President Dallas Everest Lions Club 

214-415-7322 

 


